Makaxla Rodriguez

From: Chad smith [
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 4:16 PM

To: Makayla Rodriguez

Subject: Re: Board and Commission Inquiry

No Ma'am. | am no longer a resident of Rollingwood. |understand if that requires me to resign from the
parks commission. If so, please consider this my resignation. | really enjoyed working with you!
Chad

Chad Smith

OnJun 24, 2025, at 2:20 PM, Makayla Rodriguez <mrodriguez@rollingwoodtx.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon Chad,

| understand that a Close Out Form was submitted for your home. Can you please confirm if you will
maintain residency in Rollingwood for your service role on the Park Commission?

Thank you,

Makayla Rodriguez
City Secretary

City of Rollingwood
(512) 327-1838
www.rollingwoodtx.gov
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